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This is not acceptable that Mt Owen mine has been allowed to mine and has had a significant environmental impact over a 20
year period. With very little understanding of the severity of this impact and so the current proposal will disturb an additional
485 ha including 136.3ha of endangered ecological communities (EEC) and habitat for 29 threatened fauna species. | implore
that science based understanding of these past and future impacts be understood. | expect a response to my fear and anger of
Governments negligence of the precautionary principal when the environments importance should be rated at an appropriate
level. The cumulative impact of Mt Owen Mine since original approval in 1991 and in relation to surrounding mines has not

been adequately addressed
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